
 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board AGM & Board Meeting March 2023 

 Current enrolments sit at 702 students, with new enrolments still being received. 
 The College has recruited 26 new staff for 2023, inclusive of 15 new teachers. 
 The perimeter fence project has been completed, and has stopped frequent break-

ins. Students have reported feeling safer in the College. 
 NAPLAN Testing has commenced for Year 7 & 9 students. 
 2023 Annual Improvement Plan has been finalised. 
 Students have provided positive feedback to staff regarding the new uniform and 

school bags. 
 Year 12 Retreat was recently held and was very successful. Year 8 Retreat will be 

held next week. 
 The RTO will be transitioning from MacKillop to become a shared CENT resource with 

the other 18 Catholic Schools in the NT over the coming year. 
 Board Resignations received: Amber Stevens and Glen Jarvis. The Board and College 

Leadership thanked Amber Stevens for her 6½ years of service, support and 
commitment to the College as Chairperson of the Board. 

 Board Members ongoing: Kumarie Clark (Secretary), Sheree Mitchell, Jean Gilson, 
Victor Asingo. 

 New Board Members elected: Paul Parkanyi, Joanne Cram, Amber Elliott, Sarah 
Podobnik. 

 MCC Board Chairperson election to take place at next Board meeting. 
 MCC Parents & Friends Committee to be re-established. 
 Request for frequency and timing of Fee Statements being sent to parents to be 

reviewed. 


